
 

 

14 August 2018 
 
 
 
Associate Professor Charlotte Hespe 

School of Medicine 

The University of Notre Dame Australia 

PO Box 944 

Broadway NSW 2007 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Charlotte, 

Reference Number:  018109S 

Project Title: “Inhaler technique mastery and maintenance in general medical practitioners: 
Easy Low Instruction Over Time (Dr ELIOT).” 

Thank you for submitting the above project for Low Risk ethical review. Your application has been 
reviewed by a sub-committee of the University of Notre Dame Human Research Ethics Committee 
(HREC) in accordance with the National Statement on Ethical Conduct in Human Research (2007, 
updated May 2015). I advise that approval has been granted conditional on the following issues 
being addressed: 

 Researchers to please clarify how the Chief Investigator will be responsible for the monitoring of 
the research project in Section 1.10. 

 Researchers to include funding information in the Participant Information Sheet (PIS). (NS 5.2.7) 

 Researchers have ticked No in Section 5.1d regarding future of data but information included in 
the PIS and Consent Form indicates that it will. Researchers to clarify and amend as necessary. 

 Researchers to please clarify what and how feedback will be provided to participants as 
information differs between Section 5.2b and the PIS. 

 

Please send your response addressing each of the issues as listed above, including supporting 
information where applicable, to me at Natalie.Giles@nd.edu.au by 3 September 2018. Failure to 
respond and/or communicate by this time could result in a suspension of the ethical review of the 
project.  

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr Natalie Giles 
Research Ethics Officer 
Research Office 

cc: Prof George Mendz, SRC Chair, School of Medicine Sydney 
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